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Elimination of CBOT Chapter 1A 

 
In connection with the vacation of the Board of Trade of Kansas City, Missouri, Inc.’s (“KCBT”) registration 
as a designated contract market and the transfer of open interest in KCBT products to The Board of 
Trade of the City of Chicago, Inc. (“CBOT”), CBOT adopted Chapter 1A (“KC HRW Incentive Program 
Participants”).  The incentive program expired on December 31, 2014.  Based on the program expiration, 
Chapter 1A has been eliminated from the CBOT Rulebook. 
 
Questions concerning this Special Executive Report may be directed to Robert Sniegowski, Executive 
Director, Market Regulation, at 312.341.5991. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
  

 
For media inquiries concerning this Special Executive Report, please contact CME Group Corporate Communications at 
312.930.3434 or news@cmegroup.com. 
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